
The symposium aims to push interdisciplinary boundaries and contribute to 
developing an inclusive humanitarian policy and practice. By connecting 
humanitarian, migration, and religious systems, it provides a platform to exchange 
and discuss innovative conceptual and financing solutions to support displaced 
women through integrating different aid paradigms. 

Organized by "Making Aid Work for Displaced Women," a project of the University 
of Birmingham, the symposium is being held in collaboration with the 
Muslim Philanthropy Initiative at Indiana University's Lilly Family School of 
Philanthropy.

Date: September 8th-9th 2025

Location: Edgbaston Park Hotel

53 Edgbaston Park Road 

Birmingham B15 2RS, UK 

For inquiries, contact: mpiinfo@iu.edu
For logistics, contact: makingaidwork@contacts.bham.ac.uk 
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